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E-Rate 

We have filed reimbursement for our data (fiber) line between Ben Flora 
and BHS.  We will be receiving $5,900 back in Federal Funding 

  
  
  

ADM Grant 
We have been awarded a $15,000 grant!!  I will be working with our team 
to use this money for technology needs and agricultural class needs. 
 
 
 

Monthly Support 
As we move to NTI, we are refocusing our support to virtual support with 
some office-hour support. 
 
 

Devices 

We have installed the BEF cases (thank you BEF!) to the 4/5 laptops.    We 
will be deploying the cases to MS/HS upon return. 
 
We have seen an uptick in device damage (cracked screens, water, etc).  
We are fortunate to have a reserve to help deploy new devices to 
students. 
 
 

 
 

 


